
-Original Message-----
From: Sunil Weerakkody [mailto:SDW1inrc.gov1
Sent: Thursday, January 29, 2004 1:49 PM
To: drateighgcscientech.com
Subject: Re: Associated Circuitry meeting

Deann:

I have forwarded your request to Eva Brown ( the project manager on fire
protection).

Sunil Weerakkody

>>> "Deann Raleigh" <draleiah(i)scientech.com> 01/29/04 01:10PM >>>
Dear Dr. Weerakkody,

I was hoping to make the meeting on Wednesday with industry on NEI-00-01 on
associated circuitry, but unfortunately could not. I was hoping to get some
feedback on whether there was anything major that came out of the meeting.
At the last meeting I attended, I think you mentioned that there was still
work to be done on resolving NRC concerns and that you weren't seeing "light
at the end of the tunnel" with industry guidance. Is this still the case?
Any insight you could provide me with would be greatly appreciated. Also,
if you have any handouts from the meeting and wouldn't mind forwarding to
me, I'd appreciate it.

Thank you!

Best Regards,

Deann

Deann Raleigh
LIS, Scientech
240-626-9556

CC: Brown, Eva; Salley, Mark


